
                                                        
 

 

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 
NATIONAL OCEAN SERVICE 
OFFICE OF COAST SURVEY 
Pacific Hydrographic Branch 
Seattle, Washington 98115-6349 
       September 25, 2013 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Tara Wallace  
    Chief, Nautical Data Branch, MCD 
 
 
FROM:   Peter Holmberg 
    Acting Chief, Pacific Hydrographic Branch, HSD 
 
 
SUBJECT:   Charting Recommendation from Hurricane Response Survey 
 
 
HSD recommends that a single 37 foot sounding be added to chart 12312 in the quarantine 
anchorage area at 39-48-40.32N, 75-23-26.13W.  The origin of the sounding is from 
hydrographic survey F00624.  The survey was a response survey following Hurricane Sandy.  
The survey acceptance review (SAR) conducted at the Pacific Hydrographic Branch (PHB) 
concluded that survey F00624 did not meet NOAA specifications.  Regardless, the 37 foot 
sounding is significant enough to be compiled. 
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